
District and Regional Sport Trials – 2022 

This year there is a slight change to the process of the students nominating for district and regional 
sport trials. Please read and follow the steps below to give yourself the best chance of selection.  

1. Check the Display Sheet which list the sports and trial dates which is located on the sports 
notice board outside of Orion. Alternatively, all the dates are listed at 
https://sunshinesport.eq.edu.au/district-sport/our-districts/south-district. It is a student’s 
responsibility to see the school Sports Coordinator – Alex Machin at least a week before the 
trial date.  

2. Students will be reminded up upcoming trials via school notices (read out by the CARE 
teacher in morning care class).  

3. Only students who have a very high level of experience in their chosen sport will be given a 
trial information pack.  

4. Students are responsible for registering themselves digitally using the QR code of URL by the 
deadline – no late nominations will be accepted.  

5. Students must present at the trial with the paper copy of the signed permission and medical 
form. No forms, no trial.  

 

Please note: 

• Some sports have a ‘direct to region’ trial where there is no district trials or teams – these 
sports and dates will be listed on the sports notice board and can be found on the Sunshine 
Coast School Sport website as well. These will be advertised through school notices as well.  

• Not all sports and all age groups are covered by the Queensland School Sport. Please be 
conscious of broad age group categories for some sports. E.g. Soccer is 13 – 15 year olds. It 
is unlikely that a 13 year will make this team unless they are very talented.  

• As mentioned above it is the student’s responsibility to see the school sports coordinator 
about their sport trial.  

• Due to the delayed start to the school year school and district swimming carnivals have 
been cancelled. Students can still nominate their times through the school sports 
coordinator to be selected in the sunshine coast swim team. Please see Mr Machin for 
information about this.  

https://sunshinesport.eq.edu.au/district-sport/our-districts/south-district

